
Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Importance: 

John Plescow 

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 9:42 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: Please review and advise 

High 

Please, add to the undocketed file. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 10:37 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Please review and advise 
Importance: High 

File for docket 20220001? DHood 

From: Mary Kay Kassiris <mkkatthebch@knology.net> 

Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Florida Power and Light Seeks Approval for Recoup 

Importance: High 

To Whom It May Concern: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 10830-2022 

The residents in the Panhandle of Florida had a rate increase from Gulf Power 
following Hurricane Michael in 2018. The residents are still paying on that increase 
that was projected to last for 5 years. Now, FPL is requesting to do another rate 
increase to customers to recoup from Ian? This is CRAZY!! They jacked up our rates 
when they absorbed Gulf Power not even taking into considered that we had just had a 
rate increase from Gulf Power. This is just another profit increase and should be 
addressed. Power increases, water/sewer increases, Police/Ambulance increases, 
School increases, etc. The market is about to crash and so many people will be 
foreclosing their residents , foreclosing of automobile loans, declaring bankruptcy, 
etc. The State of Florida is going plum crazy. Price out the good and the evil will move 
in. They're already destroying South Florida. 

Resident, 
Panama City Beach, Florida 
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https://www.mypanhandle.com/news/fpl-to-seek-1-1-billion-in-ian-costs/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




